
 

 

 
  
No. 235/18 

 

19th April 2018 

 
 
TO :  All Branches 

 
 
Dear Colleagues, 

 

CWU Conference 2018 – Standing Order Reports 

  

Further to LTB 225/18 please find attached the following: 

 Telecom and Financial Services SOC Report Supplementary No.1 

Branches are reminded that credentials and voting cards and any further Standing Orders 

Reports will be available to pick up from the registration desk in the Windsor Hall Foyer in the 

Bournemouth International Centre from 3.30 pm – 5.30 pm on Saturday 21st April 2018. 

 

Branches are also reminded that speakers cards need to be completed and returned prior to 

conference to enable the information to be input onto the system. 

 

Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to Chris Tapper or sent to 

ctapper@cwu.org 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Tony Kearns 

Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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